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Dear Mayfair Community,  

 

With a great sense of pride, I write today to inform our community that I will serve as the Interim 

Principal of Mayfair Elementary. I am honored and humbled to be afforded the opportunity to lead our 

school as we continue the work that Dr. Lowery and the amazing staff at Mayfair have performed. I have 

worked in education for eighteen years. For the past fourteen years, I have served the Mayfair community 

as a teacher, a Dean of Students, and an Assistant Principal. I have spent all of my years concentrating in 

Middle School, but I am so excited for the opportunity to support our entire school. 

 

 Along with the amazing and dedicated staff at Mayfair, I look forward to continuing our work as the only 

accredited Public K-8 IB school in the State of Pennsylvania, growing our CTE programs, and looking to 

expand student opportunities, thus, preparing our students to be career and college ready. 

 

 With any significant movement in organizations, there will be change and adjustment. As I take on my 

new role: 

 

• Mrs. Mbele-Burtin will become the 7th/8th Grade Assistant Principal.  

• Mr. Karabinos will continue his role as 5th/6th Grade Assistant Principal and lead our Special 

Education Department.  

• Ms. Braun will serve as our 2nd/3rd/4th Grade Assistant Principal and lead our ESOL 

Department.  

• Ms. Garnica-Cimorelli will continue her role as the K-1 Assistant Principal.  

 

As we all move into our new roles here at Mayfair, I assure the Mayfair community that our continued 

focus will remain on the success of every student here at Mayfair.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mr. William Day  

 

 

http://www.philasd.org/mayfair

